Notice of Neighborh Meetin

A neighborhood meeting will be held on July 8, 2022 at 16255 SW Railroad
ST, Sherwood OR 97140 to inform the community about our proposed
renovation. Interested community members are encouraged to attend this
meeting. Please contact Chris Kish at 971-563-3756 for additional
information.

Project Proposal
Chris and Kelley Kish are proposing a renovation of the exterior of the

building located at 16255 SW Railroad St, Sherwood, Oregon 97140.

The property needs a new roof; the current roof has failed and leaks water
during heavy rains. The windows in the front of the home and the sides of
the property are failing and need replacing. The proposal will modify the
overhang at the front entrance of the property, which is a hazard due to
the failing roof on top of it, and not being structurally sound or supported.
Renovation plans have been drawn up by local designer Mark Stewart
(located in Old Town Sherwood). As alocal Sherwood property owner, we
plan to abide by all Sherwood Old Town overlay district rules to help
preserve this beautiful building within the Sherwood community.

Agenda

5:00 pm - Welcome

5:15 pm - Project Presentation
5:20 pm - Questions and Answers
5:45 pm - Meeting Adjourn

Meetine Inf ,
Date: July 8, 2022

Time: 5:00pm

Location: 16255 SW Railroad St, Sherwood OR 97140 (project location site)
Contact: Chris & Kelly Kish 971-563-3756



